
Non-Human Primate Origin Materials  
 

Spain does not require Regulation 142/2011 certification for materials imported from the 
United States that are derived from non-human primates.  This means that these materials 
do not generally have to come from facilities approved under Regulation 142/2011.  
Exporters should have their Spanish importers apply to Spanish authorities for an import 
permit. That permit should not require any APHIS facility approval or certification. 

 

 

 

 


